
Revised TRAC Guest Flying Policy 

Approved by vote June 10, 2023 

 

Any person not currently a member of TRAC and wishing to operate a 

UAS at TRAC’s site as a guest will be allowed according to the following: 

 

TRAC Member sponsoring guest pilot will contact a current club Officer 

providing proof of guest AMA membership stating that they will be present 

during the guest’s flying and act as sponsor. 

TRAC Member will receive authorization in writing via email for the day 

requested and be able to produce this authorization either printed or 

electronic copy. 

TRAC Member will make guest pilot familiar with TRAC flying rules, including, 

but not limited to, the no-fly area and no smoking, drugs, or alcohol policy. 

This privilege will be limited to two days per year. Each request after that will 

be accompanied by a fee payment of $3, to be collected from  TRAC sponsor. 

Email requests will be forwarded to TRAC Secretary who will document each 

occurrence and make available to club Officers for their use in authorizing 

guest flying. 

Non-members participating in organized TRAC events are exempt from Guest 

Flying Policy, however must have AMA membership. 

As always, spectators are encouraged and welcome at no cost. 


